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  The Crystal Falls City Council has approved the transfer of Bay Fabbri to a full time 
fireman position.  Fabbri, first hired in April 1951 as a City Police patrolman, has been splitting 
his time between the fire and police departments.  Robert Barrowman (29) of Joliet, Illinois, 
has been hired as a full time addition to City’s police department.  Barrowman is a graduate of 
Crystal Falls High School, U.S. Air Force Veteran and served as an Iron County Sheriff’s Deputy 
for two years.  Married to the former Delores Fatturi, the couple has no children. 

 

 The City of Crystal Falls is developing plans to expand the Runkle Lake Park.  
Construction of a new trailer park west across the road from the existing entrance road 
adjacent to the A.L. Haight Airport will include installation of sewer, water and electrical 
utilities.  The expansion is expected to cost $5,000 with the work being done by the City’s 
Street Department.  The Runkle Lake Park was officially opened on July 1, 1938. 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

  


